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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
March 30, 2022 

 
 

To:    Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
     Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
     Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 

 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E. 
       County Engineer  
 
 

Re:  Award Bid  
   LSBP-4(22) Bridge Replacement on Simpson Road 

 
 

On March 30, 2022, construction bids were received for the LSBP-4(22) Bridge Replacement on Simpson 
Road Project.   
 
The Engineering Department recommends that the Board approve and award the contract to the lowest bidder, 
Joe McGee Construction Company, Inc. for $397,445.30.  It is also requested for the Board President to be 
authorized to sign the attached LSBP-1 (12%) form for submission of State Aid Road Construction and also 
to sign the construction contracts once State Aid concurrence is granted. 

  
 










